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<Study program in occupational health for Mahidol University, Thailand> 
 
UOEH hosted 2 teaching staffs and 5 PhD students from Faculty of Public Health, Mahidol University, Thailand 
from February 14 to February 21, and provided a study program in occupational health. This program was 
implemented based on the MOU between Faculty of Public Health, Mahidol University, Thailand and UOEH. The 
participants received lectures from teaching staffs of IIES and Department of Occupational Hygiene and joined  
campus tour. They also visited a local health checkup facility, and it helped them to deepen their understanding 
towards occupational health practice in Japan. At last, we would like to extend our gratitude to all the teaching staffs 
and doctors who kindly cooperated in this program.  
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